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Dear Parents, 

I am delighted to let you know that we are busy planning our annual trip to the Isle of 

Wight for our Year 6 children. 

This is a fantastic opportunity which gives the children a tremendous boost in confidence 

and independence ahead of them starting secondary school later next year.   

We are taking the entire cohort of 60 children in one trip.  We will be staying at The 

Sandringham hotel which is located on the seafront and has its own indoor swimming 

pool! 

The children will study the Victorians, coastlines and geology of the Isle of Wight.  They 

will also have plenty of opportunity to have lots of fun on the beach with their friends. 

The children will be away for 4 nights leaving on Monday 17th June and returning on Friday 

21st June 2024 and the cost of the journey is £435.00 

If for any reason you do not wish your child to take part, or, if you have any financial 

concerns, please let the school office know as soon as possible.  Unfortunately, if there is 

insufficient support for the trip we may have to consider cancelling.  

If you wish your child to participate, please can you pay the non-refundable deposit of £75 

via School Gateway by Monday 6th November 2023.  Subsequent payments can then be 

made in instalments until Friday 22nd March 2024 when full payment must be received. 

We look forward to your child joining us in this wonderful experience. 

Best wishes. 

Christina Singh 

 

Headteacher 

Nascot Wood Junior School, Nascot Wood Road, Watford WD17 4YS 

01923 238784 admin@nascotwoodjm.herts.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Christina Singh 
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